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HINTERHUBER & PARTNERS 2008 year in review 
 
Innsbruck (Austria) – 20 January 2009 – Hans Hinterhuber, Chairman 
HINTERHUBER & PARTNERS, comments on the company’s 2008 
results and the outlook for the current year: “2008 was another good year 
for our company. We added one further German blue chip company to 
our client list with a successful project on corporate and business unit 
strategy. Also our pricing practice did well, with increasing number of 
consultancy engagements both in B2B as well as in B2C pricing.”  
 
On the outlook for 2009, Hans Hinterhuber comments: “The overall 
economy will contract in the current year, and the market for consultancy 
work will contract even stronger. For 2009 we expect stable or slightly 
increasing revenues in all our three areas – in our strategy practice, in our 
pricing practice, and in our leadership practice – which will be, given 
current economic conditions, quite likely a satisfactory result” 
 
For further information about HINTERHUBER & PARTNERS, please 
contact:  
 
Prof. Dr. Hans Hinterhuber 
Chairman, HINTERHUBER & PARTNERS 
hans@hinterhuber.com 
Innsbruck 
Austria 
 
 
About HINTERHUBER & PARTNERS:  
 
HINTERHUBER & PARTNERS is a consultancy specialized in Strategy 
Pricing and Leadership headquartered in Innsbruck, Austria with 
worldwide client engagements. We are committed to contribute to a 
significant, measurable and sustainable performance improvement in 
client operations.  We pride ourselves to combine insightful practical 
experience with intellectual excellence to be recognized as thought 
leaders in our fields of Strategy Pricing and Leadership. For more 
information, visit the company’s website at http://www.hinterhuber.com 


